
Dear Bente Hagen, 

 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am pleased to be given this opportunity to share my 

experience and take this moment to reflect on my academic progress during the last academic 

year. We finished our second academic year on December 20, 2024 and we have had a 

prolonged holiday. I will be joining third year on 7th April, 2025. 

Academically, I am pleased to report that I have worked hard and achieved to pass in all courses 

for the first and second semesters of the last academic year. I successfully completed all courses 

in both first and second semesters. Your may refer to the attached document of the results in all 

the courses. This has not only deepened my understanding of Nursing and Midwifery but also 

helped me develop valuable skills such as employing major nursing theories and scientific 

methods in various activities and encounters as well as understanding better the basics of 

anatomy and physiology which I believe will help me to easily build on future knowledge that I 

am yet to acquire during this program. My academic achievements would not have been 

possible without your generous support, and I am grateful for the opportunity to pursue my 

education for the remaining two academic years. 

Beyond academics, I have also been involved in various extracurricular activities such as group 

work, volunteering and various kinds of sports that have enriched my university experience. 

These experiences have helped me develop important life skills, such as teamwork, 

communication, and problem-solving. 

I would like to express my sincere gratitude for your sponsorship, which will enable me to focus 

on my studies and pursue my academic goals without financial burden. Your support is going to 

make a significant difference in my life, and I am committed to making the most of this 

opportunity.  

Thank you again for your kindness and generosity. I look forward to sharing my future progress 

and achievements with you. 

Sincerely, 

Ferguson Leman 

 


